Dear parents/guardians of grade 8 band students;
 
We are excited to share some great news with you! Our team at Vanier is currently planning a Grade 8 Band Trip to Charlottetown, PEI from May 1-4, 2024. We'd like to invite you to our first meeting to discuss the details. It will be held here, at school, on Thursday, November 2 at 6pm. During this meeting, we'll discuss possible itinerary items, cost, fundraising, etc. If you are unable to attend, please let us know as soon as possible and we will be sure to provide you with the necessary information. 
 
The spring band trip is a fantastic opportunity for our students to further develop their musical skills, create lasting memories, and experience travelling with friends. We look forward to discussing this opportunity with you and your child (yes, please bring them, too). 
 
Thank you for your continued support. Please reach out if you have any questions. 
 
Deidra Peverill (deidra.peverill@hrce.ca)
Sam McCormick (sam.mccormick@hrce.ca)
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